
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Green Lane, Great Barr) 
(Temporary Road Closure) Order 2024 intends to temporarily prohibit 

vehicles from proceeding along Green Lane from the junction of 
Danford Way (western side) to the dividing line of property Nos. 22/24.  
 
The road closure will operate under short duration works (15-minute delay) 
but access will be maintained when safety permits and will be controlled by a 
traffic management operative.  
 
A traffic diversion route is not available due to the location of the network.   
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to 
commence and be completed by 14/05/2024 (9:30am – 3:30pm).   
 
Purpose - to facilitate access to telegraph poles by Openreach engineers 
for the installation of fibre overhead cabling. 


